
Priority Care Centres: online referral 
 
Now accessible via our SA health Priority Care Centre website, under ‘Resources for GP’s’; 
  

Priority Care Centres | SA Health 

 
  
  
It is located under this as we do not want the general public to access the form and refer 
themselves, however your members can access it and select ‘South Australian School 
Nurses Association’ as their Clinical Role, with a free text option to add ‘School name’ 
underneath. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sahealth.sa.gov.au%2Fwps%2Fwcm%2Fconnect%2Fpublic%2Bcontent%2Fsa%2Bhealth%2Binternet%2Fservices%2Fprimary%2Band%2Bspecialised%2Bservices%2Fpriority%2Bcare%2Bcentres%2Fpriority%2Bcare%2Bcentres&data=05%7C02%7Cathomson%40pac.edu.au%7Cde5ada04c6604590506808dc9fc53f7e%7C38bc398e13b64e6185ab5d9dfbb08cce%7C0%7C0%7C638560916802348013%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3P06GbXqzVFPZylJ%2FYJMaV9zUmCnCDpJIZRfCbpxRl4%3D&reserved=0


 
  
In regard to the discharge summary, this must be requested by the care giver of the patient, 
we are not able to share patient information unless they specifically request.  I would 
recommend that with the online referral request a D/C summary be sent, this way our staff 
can gain consent when assessing the patient. 
  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Vivienne Stillwell 
Clinical Project Lead, Priority Care Centres 
(Pronouns she/her) 
  
Integrated Care Systems 
Clinical System Support & Improvement 
Department for Health and Wellbeing 
Government of South Australia 
  
Phone: 0481 264 747 
Email: vivienne.stillwell@sa.gov.au 
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